Members participate in the Fox 5 Zip Trip!
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Our Volunteers along with the career staffing from Hyattsville VFD had the great opportunity to
be a part of the FOX 5 ZipTrip Firehouse Friday Visit! It was a great time to speak with the crew
from Fox 5 and as always spend time with the community as well! Our very own president even
spoke about the considerations units have to take in this extreme heat!

http://www.fox5dc.com/good-day/firehouse-friday/188665819-story



http://www.fox5dc.com/good-day/firehouse-friday/188665819-story

